BRAZOS VALLEY GROUNDWATER

CONSERVATION DISTRICT

P.O. Box 528 - HEARNE, TX 77859 - (979) 279-9350
HTTPS://BRAZOSVALLEYGCD.ORG

LEGAL NOTICE

The Brazos Valley Groundwater Conservation District (District), in
compliance with Chapter 36 of the Texas Water Code and its Rules, will
receive written and oral public comment on proposed amendments to the
Rules of the District or District policies during a virtual public rules hearing
at 2:00 p.m. on Thursday, September 10, 2020. The proposed District Rule
amendments relate to renumbering, correcting typographical errors, and
clarification of existing rules (Rules 1.1, 7.2(d)(3)(G)(v), 11.1(d), and 8.6).

You may join this free video-conference meeting from your computer, tablet
or smartphone at: https://zoom.us/j/92456016203. You can also dial in for
audio only using your phone on either of these numbers: +13462487799
(Houston) or +16699006833 (San Jose). Meeting ID # 924 5601 6203.

The District Board, at the conclusion of the public hearing, will discuss
comments received and consider possible adoption of the proposed rules
or policies. Written comments on the proposed rules or policies must be
submitted to the District on or prior to the hearing date. A complete copy of
the current Rules of the District and proposed rule amendments are
available at www.brazosvalleygcd.org and the District Office, 112 West 3rd
Street Hearne, TX 77859; (979) 279-9350.
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